Please remove the language about needing the information on the firearms being bought
(make, model and serial number), as well as the requirement to keep the information for a
minimum of 5 years.

There is no reason to have any record-keeping of this kind in the bill and makes it more of a gun
registration scheme instead of the background check bill that it's supposed to be.

Gun owners like myself are not 100% opposed to background checks, but ARE strictly opposed
to any form of gun registrations that serve no other point but to set this state up for future
bans on weapons.

There is a compromise solution here if you guys are willing to find it.

Thank you!
Tyler



